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EXALTED RULER’S MESSAGE  
 
Hello Everyone,   
 
I guess it’s time to say goodbye to summer and here is to hoping for a 
long fall season. 
I just got back from the fall convention.  Some of the news I got is that 
ENF per capita is going up to $5.00 and the M.P. is at $8.00 per 
member.   
The easiest way to not forget your ENF is to join the fidelity club.  It is 
easy to do and for as little as $5.00 a month you are a member and the 
Newark Elks gets the credit.  If we get a few more members to join we 
get to be eligible for an additional $500 in grant money for our 
community. 
We are starting to plan some activities now for the next few months. 
A couple last thoughts is to check to make sure that your dues and 200 
club is up to date. 
If anyone is interested in helping with or running a fund raiser for M.P. 
I will be willing to step up.  The more people we have the easier and 
smoother things will go.  I have a whole sheet of ideas that they handed 
out.  Just let me know. 
Have a great fall, 
Paul Golding, ER 

District Ritual 
  
We are looking to form a District Ritual team to compete at the 
state contest next year. Anyone interested please let me know as 
soon as you can so we can get start practicing. Please call Pete 
Morsdorf at 315-365-2548 for more information.  
 

Meeting Schedule: 
House Committee meets 5:30 pm  
Trustees meet at 6:00 pm on the 1st Tuesday of the month:  
Lodge Meeting Next meeting is November 5, 2024     
Meetings are at 7:00 pm   Everyone is encouraged to attend 
meetings to help plan events.  

 
 

Officers 2023-2024 
 

Exalted ruler ……    …Paul Golding  

Est .Lead Knight…John MacTaggart 

Est. Loyal Knight          Brian Berrios 

Est. Lecturing Knight…Brad Whittaker  

Secretary…………. JoAnn VanLiew  

Treasurer………………Pam Phillips 

Esquire…………………… Bob Gnau 

Tiler…………...…………John Soules  

Inner Guard…….... Mike Krebbecks 

Chaplain……………... Diana Tormey 

Trustees: 

Bruce Bowman, Mike Paliotti, Pete Perrin, 
Jeff Fosdick, and Tom Phillips  
 
House Committee: 
 Mark Weaver, Sean McCue, Bill Salone, 
Norman Herman, Delores Bush, Eugene 
Shippers, Ronald Mack 

 
Club Steward:   
Matt DeJohn 

 
Photos & Publicity:   
Peg Mares, Carolyn Oakes  

 
Newsletter Editor:   
Pam Phillips, Peggy Mares 

 
    

 

Newark 
Elks News 
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 MUSIC AND DINNERS ARE OPEN TO ELKS, FRIENDS AND FAMILY. 

 

Wednesday Night Pizza   
STARTING SEPTEMBER 4TH 

 
               

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Monthly Dinners starting October 17th 

 

October 17th: Philly Steak and Pasta Salad 
November 14th: Chicken and Biscuit 

Dinners will start at 5:30 p.m. cost is $14.00   
 

NEWARK ELKS HALLOWEEN PARTY  
OCTOBER 25, 2024 FROM: 5PM TO ??? 

Prizes for costumes 50/50 Raffle Snacks 
Music by Chuck Rocker from 6pm to 9pm.    

Donations for band at door are welcomed 
 

Traditional Thanksgiving Eve Party  
MARBLETONES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
QUEEN OF HEARTS 

Every card pays out. Find the Queen of Hearts and win 60% of the pot.  Drawings are on Fridays.  
See the bartender for tickets! Buy tickets weekly to help build the Queen’s pot.  New game is up to 
$160.00.     
 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 
Sign Up in the Kitchen if you can help with any of these dinners. 
October 7th Masonic Lodge Anniversary Dinner needs help at 5:00 p.m. 
November 21st Highway Superintendents Luncheon needs help at 11:00 a.m. 
November 23rd Hall of Fame Dinner help needed at 4:00 pm 
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To all the members for what you do to make this a great Lodge.   

It is appreciated!! ������ 
 

ENF (Elks National Foundation) ~~~ MP (Major Projects) 
 

Please consider a donation to ENF and Major Projects with your yearly dues.  Newark ELKS 
just received $6,500.00 grant to be distributed to the Newark Food Closet, and Senior Lunch 
Program.  If you like to help shop and or deliver items please contact secretary at 315-331-

1249 or email elks1249secretary@outlook.com.   
 Thank you to all members that have donated so generously.  If you would like to donate to 

ENF or Major Projects, please return this portion with donation and contact information.   
Name: 
Phone Number:     Email address:   

** PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR PHONE NUMBER AND EMAIL ADDRESS** 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

Do you know a senior for the upcoming year?    
Check out www.elks.org and New York State Elks Association (nyselks.org)for 

scholarship opportunities.  See attached flyer or one posted at the Elks.   
Email elks1249secretary@outlook.com with any questions.    

 
On September 14th, Elks State President Tania DeFrank visited Newark Elks 

Lodge while she toured the West Central District.  She enjoyed a delicious 
breakfast prepared by Matt and his kitchen crew. She met ER Paul Golding, 
several Officers and members.  Newark Lodge donated $75.00 to NYS Major 

Projects as a thank you for her commitment to NYS Elks.    
    

 
 
The annual Patriotism Ceremony was at Seneca Falls Lodge Sept 8,2024. There were 84 
participants from the district lodges that were honored.  Newark was pleased to honor Herman 
Parcero, Charles Hamelink, Jim Blandino, David Christler, Dom Bartucca and James Van 
Schaffel.  They were presented with engraved medals with their names and dates of service. It 
was a truly a memorable ceremony. 
 
 ELKS CARE - ELKS SHARE There are collection boxes at our Lodge for the Humane 
Society, the VA, and the Food Closet. We have members who will deliver collected items.  

Newark Elks Lodge received 1st place in New York State 
Elks Flag Day Competition.  Newark Lodge submitted 
pictures of the parade, several community members 
including local Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, High School 
Band, Veterans Color Guard, Fire Departments, Police 
Department.  Culminating in a light dinner for all people 
attending.    

mailto:elks1249secretary@outlook.com
http://www.elks.org/
https://nyselks.org/
mailto:elks1249secretary@outlook.com


NEWARK  ELKS HALLOWEEN PARTY 
OCTOBER 25, 2024 

FROM: 5PM TO ??? 

Including: 

Prizes for costumes. 

50/50 Raffle      Snacks 

And of course music by Chuck Rocker from 6pm to 
9pm.   Donations for band at door are welcomed 

 

  



 

THURSDAY DINNERS HAVE RETURNED 

October 17th: Philly Steak and Pasta 
Salad 

November 14th: Chicken and Biscuit  

December 12th: Ham and Scalloped 
Potatoes 

 
 

 

 

 

Dinners are $14.00  

Eat-In or Take-Out  

Dinners will be ready at 5:30 p.m.  



 

 

 
OR CURRENT RESIDENT 

 
 

Dated Material 
 
 
 

To A Very 
Important 

Elk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE 
UPCOMING EVENTS AT THE LODGE 

   
OCTOBER 17TH Thursday Night Dinner  

 OCTOBER 19TH HELP Repair the Shed 
 OCTOBER 25TH Halloween party with Band Chuck Rocker  
  
  
  

NEWARK B.P.O.E. #1249 
P.O. Box 144 

223 South Main Street 
Newark, NY 14513 
315-331-1249 

elks1249secretary@outlook.com 
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BIRTHDAYS 
The traditional birthday gift 
will be available any day during 
the month of your birthday 

 

mailto:elks1249secretary@outlook.com
mailto:y@outlook.com
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